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WASTE CONNECTIONS OF TEXAS

Oct. 25, 2025
RE: Disposal Rate Adjustment - Effective January 1%, 2025

We here at Waste connections value your business and strive to improve and maintain our mutually
beneficial Relationship to help you grow your business.

It has always been our goal to provide you with the highest quality, environmentally responsible
disposal service in a cost-effective manner. With that in mind, in 2025 we are making significant
investments and improvements aimed at enhancing our customer service. This includes the
construction and landfill expansion of cells 13 and 15. The landfill space will include better access
staging and larger cells to improve turn times for customers.

In addition to our large capital investment planned in 2025, we have increased our expense budget
to invest in our roadways throughout the site. We are also experiencing significant leachate
increases and disposal costs due to an unusually wet year. We have begun construction on our
leachate disposal well, a capital heavy project that will help in our leachate management and
disposal. Because of our increased costs and investment in our facility, we find it necessary to pass
on a portion of the expenses incurred from these improvements.

Effective January 1, 2025 We will be increasing your disposal Rate by 8.0%. We have also attached
the 2025 price list for additional fees.

Thank you for your continued business. Should you have any questions regarding this matter or any
aspect of your service, please don’t hesitate to contact your account manager or our office at (979)
864-4442.

Sincerely,

Juan Deluna
District Manager
Waste Connections of Texas Seabreeze Environmental Landfill
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